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Dear Local Organization, 

 

Immaculate Heart of Mary will be hosting its annual Parish Picnic. The 2012 Parish Picnic 

Theme is “IHM Country Jamboree.” “Join us cuz we’re fixin to sher hav us a hoot and a 

hollerin’ good ole time!” The Picnic will be held at our Parish on Saturday, June 2, 2012 from 

10am to 10pm. We are hoping for a record breaking crowd again this year at the Picnic and 

would like your help to make it a great triumph. 

 

In order to help make this day a special one, we are in need of donations from area businesses 

like yours. Your donation will help to make this tradition a rousing success and will be greatly 

appreciated by Immaculate Heart of Mary and, of course, the crowd who attends. We are looking 

for any type of plants or flowers to give away at our Plant Booth. Please let us know if you 

would like to help us out. 

 

Donations may either be mailed or we will pick them up. If you would like to mail us your 

donation, please send it to 

 

Jason Brendel 

4148 Kettler Rd. 

St. Louis, MO 63123 

jbrendel@ihm-stl.org 

314-638-0007 

 

Thank you in advance for your consideration of this request. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 Jason Brendel 

 Immaculate Heart of Mary 

 Picnic Chairman 
 


